
 

 

As part of the Streetscape Improvements being undertaken by 

Westminster City Council, the public highway along Strand, Fleet 

Street, Bell Yard, Carey Street and St Clement’s Lane around the 

Royal Courts of Justice is to be upgraded. 

 

The works in Carey Street include: 

• Repaving the footway outside the Royal Courts of Justice 

• Implementing two new natural stone benches 

 

 

 

 

Royal Courts of Justice Streetscape 

Improvements 

Westminster City Council is providing streetscape 
improvements around the Royal Courts of Justice 

 

Cleaner, safer and brighter environment for all users 

90% of materials from this site are to be recycled or re-used  

For information about the works 
On-site, please contact: 
Ciaran Ward, Project Manager, on 
020 7024 8420 or e-mail 
ciaranward@murphygroup.co.uk 
 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be 
caused and we will endeavour to keep disruptions to a minimum. 
Further information is available by scanning the QR Code above. 
Thank you for your patience. 

Royal Courts of Justice 

Streetscape Improvements 

For general information, please contact: 
Peter Bennett, Service Development 
Manager on  
020 7641 2920 or e-mail 
pbennet@westminster.gov.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 
   
   

  Programme dates: November 2012 – February 2014  
   
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


